
AFDICA Charitable Services at Work Army Scholarship Foundation 

A key component of AFDICA’s mission is advancing financial literacy. In 2023 AFDICA partnered 

with the Army Scholarship Foundation to provide scholarships to children or spouses of military 

members to pursue financial degrees. The four 2024 awardees for the 2024-2025 academic year 

are:  

Ethan Hall of Rineyville, KY.  Ehan is a junior at Cedarville 

University in Cedarville, Ohio, where he is majoring in 

business statistics and business management. Ethan was 

homeschooled in high school by his parents.  His father is 

retired Army sergeant Jeffrey Hall.  Sergeant Hall served 

in combat in Iraq and Afghanistan, as well as overseas in 

Kuwait and Korea.  

 

 

 

 

 

Vaunna Gower of Lithonia, GA.  Vaunna is a 

rising freshman at Texas Southern University where 

she will major in Finance. She graduated from 

Arabia Mountain HS in Lithonia.  Her father, 

Specialist Dean Gower, served at Fort Huachuca, AZ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Gabriel Sorensen of Vilseck, Germany.  Gabriel is a rising 

freshman at Brigham Young University in Provo, UT where he 

will study Finance and Accounting.  Gabriel is the son of 

Major Travis Sorensen who is serving with the Second 

Armored Cavalry Regiment in Vilseck, Germany.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Davis of Montgomery, AL.  Anthony 

graduated from Stanhope Elmore HS in Millbrook, 

AL.  Anthony will enter Troy University in Troy, AL 

where he will major in Finance and Business.  Anthony 

is the son of Specialist Gerald Davis who served in 

Operation Desert Shield and Desert Storm.   

 

 


